
(Handwriting) 

Dear Dr Mull in 

CU~ Lfi1 I 85, X 

(To Dr. John A. Mullin, Hanilton) 

(Postmarked) Philadelphia, 
Jan. 25, 1889. 

Friday. 

Yours with the cheque to hand. Thanks. I shall be very glad 

to see the Mitral case in April. I am very busy at a score of things I 

shall hope to take you back with mo in the Spring. 

With Kind regards to Mrs Mullin 

Yours sincerely 

wm Osler 
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